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COMMUNITY UPDATE MARCH 10, 2017

WATER DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM FLUSHING
Noti ce to the water users in the Campbellton area

The City will fl ush water mains from February 27 to March 10, 2017 from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. in the 
Campbellton area.

This procedure is part of regular preventi ve maintenance to remove sediment that gradually 
deposits in the water pipes.

During the fl ushing process, temporary water interrupti ons will occur and water pressure 
could be reduced. City staff  will work to minimize any inconvenience.

No change in water quality is anti cipated, and this work presents no health risks.

Periods of discolourati on may take place during fl ushing. Reducing water use during 
fl ushing hours will help minimize the amount of sediment and discolourati on introduced 
into household systems.

In the event of cloudy or discoloured water, run cold water from a bathtub tap for 15-20 
minutes or unti l the water clears.

Interested in
helping 

Campbell River
move forward?

CALL FOR APPLICANTS
TO THE ADVISORY PLANNING AND 

ENVIRONMENT COMMISSION
Help shape Campbell River’s future by applying to serve 
on the Advisory Planning and Environment Commission 
(APEC).

Three appointments to APEC are now coming up for 
renewal. The City is looking for members of the public 
to apply, preferably with experience and experti se in the
areas of:
• Economics and Finance
• Social issues
• Sustainability, conservati on and environment

The APEC provides policy advice and recommendati ons to 
Council, on various issues related to long range planning (OCP), 
land use and development planning, permitti  ng and development 
applicati on processes, transportati on planning and environmental
and sustainability issues.

Terms for these positi ons are April 1, 2017 through to March 31, 2020.

Informati on and applicati ons are at City Hall or at www.campbellriver.ca  by going to Your City Hall - 
Advisory Committ ees and Commissions.

Apply today! Deadline is 4:30 p.m. Wednesday, March 15, 2017.

Please direct questi ons to Tracy Bate (250-286-5705) or tracy.bate@campbellriver.ca.

The City of Campbell River is hosti ng an 

OPEN HOUSE 
regarding proposed changes to 

Street Entertainer Regulati on Bylaw No. 3515, 2013.
WHERE:  Campbell River Community Centre.

WHEN:  Thursday, March 16  4:30 to 6:30 p.m. (drop in)

 
The proposed amendments to the bylaw will be one of many steps towards 
animati ng and revitalizing Campbell River’s downtown. Drop in to view the 
proposed changes and provide valuable feedback.
 
To see what Refresh Downtown is all about, watch our new video on the City’s 
YouTube page here: htt p://goo.gl/vGfPCG
 
For further informati on email refresh@campbellriver.ca or contact the 
Community Planning and Development Services Department at (250) 286-5727.

Be a part of this “growing event”,  sign up now 

Commercial vendors $25 

Seed swap  participants No charge 

Community  Groups  No charge 

Contact:  kara.shirley@campbellriver.ca  250-923-7911 for more info
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WONDERING WHAT’S HAPPENING WITH 
THE VISITOR INFORMATION CENTRE AND 

PLANS FOR TOURISM PROMOTION?

The City of Campbell River has been 
busy keeping tourism promotion and 
visitor information services rolling.
 
The 2017 Visitor Guides are printed, 
advertisements in tourism publications 
and on internet sites are being booked, 
and staff at the Museum at Campbell 
River continue to offer temporary visitor 
information services at their location.
 
Proposals for a new tourism service 
provider are in the � nal stages of 
consideration by Council. The City is 

looking forward to announcing details 
once these are con� rmed.
 
In the meantime, thank you to everyone 
who meets and greets visitors in the 
course of their day-to-day business 
downtown – and for directing people 
to the temporary Visitor Information 
Centre location at the Campbell River 
Museum.
 
Building on 2016, Campbell River is 
looking forward to another fabulous 
tourism season!

Have questions? 
Contact Rose Klukas, Economic Development Of� cer, 250-286-5738.


